
WAC 246-454-050  Submission of year-end report.  (1) Each hospi-
tal annually shall file its year-end report with the department within 
one hundred twenty days after the close of its fiscal year in the form 
and manner specified in the manual: Provided, however, The one hundred 
twenty-day period may be extended up to and including an additional 
sixty days upon submission of adequate justification to the depart-
ment. If more than one hospital is operated by the reporting organiza-
tion, the information required by this section shall be reported for 
each hospital separately.

(2) Information submitted pursuant to this section shall be cer-
tified by the hospital's administrative and financial officers, that 
such reports, to the best of their knowledge and belief, have been 
prepared in accordance with the prescribed system of accounting and 
reporting, and fairly state the financial position of the hospital as 
of the specified date. The department also may require attestation as 
to such statements from responsible officials of the hospital so des-
ignated by the governing body, if any, of the hospital.
[Statutory Authority: Chapters 43.070 [43.70] and 70.170 RCW. WSR 
94-12-089, § 246-454-050, filed 6/1/94, effective 7/2/94. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 43.70.040. WSR 91-02-049 (Order 121), recodified as § 
246-454-050, filed 12/27/90, effective 1/31/91. Statutory Authority: 
Chapter 70.39 RCW. WSR 84-20-066 (Order 84-05, Resolution No. 84-05), 
§ 261-20-050, filed 10/1/84; WSR 83-06-036 (Order 83-02, Resolution 
No. 83-02), § 261-20-050, filed 2/28/83; WSR 81-06-016 (Order 81-01, 
Resolution No. R-81-01), § 261-20-050, filed 2/20/81.]
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